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Dear Parents, 







Wednesday 14th December  
On Monday 16th January we are inviting Year 3 to take part in ‘Egyptian Day’ in school. This forms part of our History curriculum and we are very excited and pleased to announce that this will be run by David Cadle, also known as ‘The History Man’. Mr Cadle has run several events and ‘days’ in the past for NJS; he is always extremely enthusiastic, well-received and really brings the subject to life for the children. Please see the following website for further details.

http://www.thehistoryman.org.uk/thehistory_man/THE_HISTORY_MAN.html
To enable this visit in school to go ahead we will require a voluntary contribution of £6.00 and if there are not enough funds raised, then sadly the trip will not go ahead. 

All permissions and payments have been made available via your ParentPay account. Please don’t feel as though this payment is needed imminently, however we waned to make you aware that we had this trip planned enabling people to budget.

As the teachers and Mr Cadle will be dressed up in Egyptian costumes, we are inviting the children to come dressed in Egyptian costumes as well, if they wish to! This can simply be a large white t-shirt, made into a ‘tunic’, or something bought, if you wish to do so.  

Thank you for your continuing support.

The Year 3 Team 


